INTER-AGENCY TASK FORCE ON THE HARMONIZATION OF

NATIONAL GOVERNMENT PERFORMANCE MONITORING, INFORMATION AND REPORTING SYSTEMS
(Administrative Order No. 25 S. 2011)

31 May 2016

HONORABLE ANTONIO A. GALLARDO
HONORABLE BERNARDINO E. SAYO
Undersecretaries

Presidential Legislative Liaison Office

Dear Undersecretary Gallardo and Undersecretary Sayo:

We affirm the Presidential Legislative Liaison Office (PLLO) for complying with
the FY 2015 PBB requirements and qualifying to the grant of the bonus. More than
the grant of the bonus, we hope that the PBB has significantly contributed to your
agency'’s organizational and employee performance that led to concrete and visible
improvements in the delivery of goods and services to the public.

To complete the PBB process, may we remind your office to publish the agency
MFO Accountability Report Card (MARC-1) and Management Accountability
Report Card (MARC-2) in your website or official publication. Please coordinate with
the AO 25 Technical Secretariat for the finalization of the said report cards.

Thank you very much for your usual support.

Sincerely,

B. ABAD
cretary, Department of Budget and Management,
and Chair, AO 25 Inter Agency Task Force

development academy of the philippines
2 Technical Secretariat and Resource Institution
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